THE MEADOW OF WILDWOOD
BOARD MEETING MINUTES
June 16, 2022
  5:00
Board Members in attendance: Mike Bruns, Edwyna McKee, Richard Hausler, Pat Anderson, Sherri Nowell.
Property Manager: Vicki Viox.
Reports
Meeting minutes: 
The April 18, 2022 Board meeting minutes were approved as presented. 
Financials: The financials were discussed. Sherri reported that all paid receipts were in order.
Delinquencies: The delinquency report was reviewed. 
Old Business
The Board continued the ongoing discussion on the best storage options for the COA’s hoses, bins etc. A motion was made to store items under the lower level stairs. Motion failed to pass 2-3. The decision to purchase an on-site shed was tabled until further notice so the items will remain stored at the storage unit.
The mole treatment appears to be working as that problem has improved.

The Board asked Premier to obtain three additional quotes for the drainage work between buildings three and four. The scope of work is also to include the drainage correction at garage #2.

The remaining hand rail installation and final entrance step sealcoating will be completed soon.

New Business
Richard made a motion to approve the bridge replacement at 3B with the safety rail to include the step. 
Motion passed 5-0.

The Board asked that Rich Fisher complete a board count and replace as needed.

Richard made a motion to accept the $2875.00 quote from Beckman Environmental to replace the pump station motor. Sherri second the motion that was approved 5-0.

The Board ask to have Rich Fisher provide information on how to best seal the siding / concrete joints in the entrances.

  Meeting adjourned
